
I have been defending Doubtful Creek in the Northern Rivers of NSW from the 
CSG company, Metgasco.  Air, soil and water should be public property and 
NOT negotiable to corporations.   
 
Healthy soil and clean air and water are our greatest natural resources and 
they belong to future generations, not to the short term needs of greedy 
corporations.  They belong to ME as well as everyone else, and you DO NOT 
have my permission to contaminate any of them with chemicals of any kind. 
 
STOP the degradation of our planet immediately by saying NO to the CSG   
industry. 
 
Regards 
 
Melanie 


